
From: Jeff Berghorn
To: Brian Stanley
Subject: FW: [External]:Re:
Date: Thursday, July 29, 2021 3:27:32 PM

From: Ted Stallone <tgsflyer@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2021 2:44 PM
To: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadResources.com>
Cc: Don Smallwood <sonoramic@comcast.net>
Subject: [External]:Re:

Jeff,

     Thanks for the e-mail. I forwarded it to the Board for their approval, and already got approval. Best access point would be Elk Cir. Hopfully the area will be brought back to the condition that is currently in place. I am including this picture of the drilling pad (looking East). If there is a time line for development of the pad that you would like future pictures of, please contact me.

     Ted/Don

From: Ted Stallone <tgsflyer@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2021 2:27 PM
To: Ted Stallone <tgsflyer@hotmail.com>
Subject:

Sent from my iPhone
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